
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 February 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You are invited to ‘Meet the Teacher’ with your child on Tuesday 25th and                           
Wednesday 26th February. These meetings will take about 15 minutes and will                       
give you and your child an opportunity to meet with your child’s classroom                         
teacher, to learn about class routines and to set some goals for learning and                           
development in 2020. Please book your preferred time on the COMPASS                     
Portal.  
 
If you have a student with a ​Personalised Plan (PP) additional times have                         
been made available to you on COMPASS so that you can discuss your                         
child’s Personalised Plan with their new teacher. It is not expected that you                         
would need to attend both of these opportunities. Please book your preferred                       
time on the COMPASS Portal.  
 
In preparation for the meeting, please discuss and complete the attached                     
3 Stars and a Wish​ document with your child before you attend the meeting. 
During the meeting, you will construct a 2020 goal with your child and their                           
teacher.  
 
We look forward to working with you and child, 
 
Yours in partnership 
Laurinda  Nelson  - ​Principal 



 

 
Name:_____________________ 
 
Three learning areas I am confident in : 
E.g. Maths - subtracting numbers 
 

____________________________________________ 
 

____________________________________________ 
 

____________________________________________ 
 
 
My learning wish for 2020 is:  
(​To be completed with student and teacher at the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting) 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________  

 


